
   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 29, 2019 
 
SUBMITTED VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL TO BOARDSEC@OEB.CA 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Ms. Christine Long 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re:  AMPCO Application to Review Amendments to the Market Rules Made by 

the IESO – EB-2019-0242 
 
Please include Lisa DeMarco as registered Counsel for AEMA for this proceeding. All 
electronic correspondence can be addressed to: 
 
Elisabeth (Lisa) DeMarco 
DeMarco Allan LLP 
1.647.991.1190 
lisa@demarcoallan.com 
 
Feel free to contact me at Katherine@aem-alliance.org or +1-202-524-8832 should you 
have any questions. Thank you for the consideration. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Katherine Hamilton 
Executive Director 
Advanced Energy Management Alliance 


